Volunteer SRE Catechist/Assistant Letter of Appointment
PARISH LETTERHEAD

Dear

Letter of Appointment as a volunteer Parish SRE Catechist/Assistant

Thank you for having offered your services as a volunteer catechist / catechist assistant in this parish.

I would like to welcome you and acknowledge the valuable contribution made by volunteer catechists and assistants who give freely of their time and talents.

I now wish to outline some information, requirements and policy matters for you.

Parish catechists and catechist assistants who serve in public schools are officially known as Special Religious Education (SRE) Teachers and sometimes, unofficially, as Catholic “Scripture teachers” by public school staff.

I have received your signed Special Religious Education Teacher’s Engagement Form. Our Parish SRE Coordinator has confirmed that you have so far completed the first three units of the initial five-unit training course as required to enter and teach a class.
I confirm for you that, as a volunteer, no remuneration can be paid for your services. Out-of-pocket expenses may be reimbursed by prior agreement; for instance, resources purchased for your teaching of SRE on behalf of this parish, e.g. from the Archdiocese’s CCD Parish Catechist Support office or the Mustard Seed Bookshop. 
The parish has a Personal Accident Voluntary Workers Policy with Catholic Church Insurances Limited (CCI Ltd). 

As you are not being remunerated for your services you will not be eligible for any Workers Compensation benefits in New South Wales. Further details of the Personal Accident Voluntary Workers Policy will be provided upon request.

I require that your conduct as a parish volunteer is at all times consistent with the mission and identity of the Catholic Church and, specifically, as also agreed to by your signing of the Archdiocese’s Code of Conduct for Working with Children. This includes adhering to the requirements outlined in the associated Appendix for Special Religious Education given at the Level 1 Unit 1 SRE initial training by the CCD Parish Catechist Support team.
I look forward to your contribution as a catechist to the religious education and Christian formation program of our parish for the sake of our parish children enrolled in our community’s local public schools.
Yours sincerely

Parish Priest
